
 
 

Memorandum 
 
To:  Faculty Senate 

Seton Hall University 
 
From:   Katia Passerini, Ph.D. 

                                          
Provost and Executive Vice President 

 
Re:  PhD Tuition Remission 

2021-FS-23 
 
Date:   October 21, 2021 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We are in receipt of 2021-FS-23, a resolution on the Removal of Doctoral Tuition Remission Benefit for 
Faculty, which the Faculty Senate voted to approve at its September 10 meeting. For the contracts of those 
faculty members at the University whose contracts require that they pursue a doctoral degree we will honor 
the tuition remission policy in effect at the time for those regular full-time faculty members who accepted a 
position within the school prior to September 5, 2019. 
 
Going forward, faculty recruiting and appointments should comply with the degree requirements for the 
position under the faculty guide as well as College and departmental guidelines.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 


